
FOREST PARK  WATER COMPANY, INC. 
PO Box 599 

Pleasant Valley,  NY 12569 
 
                                                                               December 29,  2003 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Acting Secretary 
State of New York Department of  Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Brilling: 
 
 Forest Park Water Company, Inc. is formally requesting the Department of Public 
Service to electronically file on its behalf, suspension supplement No. 1 suspending Leaf No. 12, 
Revision 1 and Escrow Account Statement No. 2 to its tariff schedule, P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, in 
compliance with  Commission Order issued December 22, 2003.     

 
    Sincerely, 

 
  
 
    Hugh Knickerbocker, President 
    Forest Park Water Company, Inc. 
       

Received: 12/29/2003


